
Drainage Works—Lennox Street (Alice St to Ellena St)

PROJECT:

This project provides for the replacement of the exisfing 
stormwater drainage infrastructure on the western side 
of Lennox Street between Alice Street and Ellena Street.

This project was idenfified for complefion as part of 
Council’s stormwater drainage priorifisafion process and 
will complete the replacement of drainage infrastructure 
from Kent Street to Alice Street.  

Note: Project milestones are subject to contract and 

weather and may change.

INDICATIVE PROJECT MILESTONES

Oct 2021 Final Design

Nov/Jan 2022 Tender Period

 March/June 2023 Construcfion Period

July 2023 Project Complefion

PROJECT ESTIMATE:

$1.25M (this project has received $862,057 in funding 

under the Australian Government’s  Roads to Recovery 

program)

PROJECT SCOPE OF WORKS:

 Excavafion and earthworks;

 Replacement of exisfing drainage system with 
underground stormwater network;

 Pavement rehabilitafion works including new 
asphalt surfacing in disturbed areas only;

 New kerb and channel in disturbed areas only;

 Driveway crossover construcfion with fie in to 

exisfing driveways using same material as exisfing 

driveways (plain concrete or asphalt);

 Subsoil drainage works;

 Pavement marking;

Works are proposed to be undertaken as night works 
(where possible) between the hours of 6.00 p.m. and 6.00 
a.m.  Lennox St will remain open at all fimes, with the 
nightworks to be undertaken under a one lane, one way 
traffic arrangement with traffic travelling in a southerly 
direcfion at night.  A cut and cover arrangement will be 
adopted with Lennox Street being re-opened to two-way 
traffic during the day.

February 2023 
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